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Wear Red Day 2021 – Show Racism the Red Card. 

 

                                                                                                             

 

Monday 18th October 2021. 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

     

On Friday 22nd October, we will be recognising the anti-racism movement by having a non-

uniform day. We would like your child to wear something RED for the day. Wear Red Day is a 

celebrat ion of this ant i-racism movement.  

In support ing trying to show racism the red card, we ask please if you could make a voluntary 

contribut ion towards the non-uniform day. In making a donation, every heart and every mind 

that the charity changes will mean at least one life will be changed, but it  does have the 

capacity to change hundreds, if not thousands of others. 

During the day in school, children will be taking part in activities to highlight the need for 

change. These activities will be chosen by the school council. 

 

Thank you again for helping to support the fight against racism. 

 

Your Bishop Rawle School Council. 
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